
Dear Civic Works Committee: 
 
I am writing a formal request today for a four way stop to be placed on Curry St at the corner of 
Picadilly St.  It is imperative for the safety of the children and residents on the street as well as 
that of the students at the schools that travel Picadilly to and from school daily.  Unfortunately 
the excessive speeds of the cars that travel this road are unsafe and it is just by sheer luck that 
no one has been injured.  I have witnessed cars frequently travelling on Curry St at speeds in 
excess of 70km per hour.  It is my sincerest hope that you will consider this proposal so that we 
can maintain safety for the children in this neighborhood.  I have been walking in the park at 
dismissal time and watched the children leaving school.  As they are children they quite often 
forget to look while crossing the intersection.  If that were to happen at an inopportune time, I 
fear that the outcome will be catastrophic.  I give the Civic Works Committee permission to post 
this email on the Public Agenda List. 
 
Your prompt attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thank you, 
Leeann VanSteensel 


